
 

 

Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

 

 

 

What a fantastic week back! We have had a super exciting week 

learning lots about Halloween and Autumn. The children loved our 

Halloween dress up day and disco. It is lovely to see them dance 

and giggle with their friends.  
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Nursery Newsletter 

02.10.2018 
 

Welcome 

This week we welcome Sydney-Rose to 

our Nursery. She is settling in nicely and is 

a lovely new addition. We hope you 

have had a fantastic first week.  

 

Bonfire 

Next week we will be learning all about 

Bonfire night. If you go to any bonfire 

displays, take pictures as it will be lovely 

to share them with the class. 
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Reminders 

Please label all uniform to avoid lost 

jumpers and cardigans.  

Check out the healthy eating policy on 

the school website to help with pack 

lunch options. 

 


